11/9/2019 Fishing at the Club

Fellow Members,

The new pond at the Club has developed a hole in the bottom and has drained. All fish that could
be saved were relocated to the old pond below the Youth Lodge.

We are sorry for the inconvenience and the Board of Directors are looking into the the possibility
of repairing the hole. Please be patient as this may take some time to study and find solutions
that are cost effective for the repair.

BGSL Secretary

bgslinc.com/?wysija-page=1&controller=email&action=view&email_id=18&wysijap=subscriptions 11



